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Inner Sydney High School 
Works notification 23 December 2020 

 

Works on Chalmers Street in January 

 

Dear Neighbour, 

We are writing to inform you that as part of delivering Inner Sydney High School temporary lane closures on 
Chalmers Street down to 2 lanes will be in place to undertake stormwater, gutter and footpath works. We 
will make every effort to minimise noise and disruption. 

 

Footpath work will commence at 7:00am, and road work from 10:00am on Monday 4 January 2021 until 
Sunday 31 January 2021, weather permitting. 

 

Hours of Work 

Monday to Friday:  Footpath works from 7:00am and road works from 10:00am to 7:00pm 

Weekends: Footpath and road works from 7:00am to 7:00pm 

No work will take place from 7:00pm on Thursday 24 December 2020 until 7:00am Monday 4 January 2021 

Additionally, no work will occur between Thursday 7 January to 11 January (inclusive). 

 

Traffic Management 

Traffic control will be in place as required to manage pedestrian and vehicular movements near the work 
being undertaken. 

If you have any queries relating to the important work at Inner Sydney High School, please contact School 
Infrastructure NSW using the contact details provided below.       

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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